Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE
BUREAU OF CORRECTIONS
NBP Reservation, 1776 Muntinlupa City
TEL.NO. (02) 807-23-68

SUPPLEMENTAL/BID BULLETIN #1

TO ALL PROSPECTIVE/INTERESTED BIDDERS FOR THE SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF
DETERGENT BAR FOR PDL AT NBP AND CIW 2019 WITH APPROVED BUDGET FOR
THE CONTRACT (ABC) OF FIVE MILLION SEVENTY-NINE THOUSAND NINE
HUNDRED EIGHTEEN PESOS & 69/100 (P5.079.918.69).

PLEASE BE INFORMED THAT THE SUBMISSION AND BID OPENING SCHEDULED ON
NOVEMBER 27, 2019 (9:00 AM.) IS HEREBY MOVED ON NOVEMBER 29, 2019 (10:30
A.M.) SAME VENUE.

FOR FURTHER INQUIRIES, PLEASE CONTACT THE BUCOR-BAC CHAIRMAN OR
BUCOR-BAC HEAD SECRETARIAT AT TELEPHONE NO. (02) 478-09-07/772-27-18/809-
85-87 (e-mail at bucorbacsec@gmail.com)

ISSUED THIS 20" DAY OF NOVEMBER 2019 AT MUNTINLUPA CITY.

ASEC MILFREDO M MELEGRITO -
BUCOR-BAC CHAIRPERSON



